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It is common sense that workers should be protected from excessive heat by shade, cooling,
adequate water, breaks, and protective clothing. Monitoring should be routine and frequent. 

Unfortunately many businesses will put profit before the wellbeing of their employees. The fact
that they are fighting any regulation is telling. 

Workers must be protected. Excessive heat is as dangerous as unprotected machinery and the other
things that OSHA was charged with regulating. 

It is an undeniable fact that we must adjust working conditions to meet the high temperatures that
we will continue to experience. 

Thank you for listening to my concerns.


